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                  Thoughts From District Governor  

  

TIME TO CELEBRATE!! 

    We have a FIRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR as of Sept. 20.  PDG Dale High 
has stepped up to serve as he did in 2008-09.  Having a 1st VDG vacancy is a first for 
our District & hopefully it will be the last.  Region & Zone Chairpersons will be looking 
for potential leaders to insure the continuity of District 14D into the future.  We all live 
in the here & now but we must plan for the years to come.  A BIG thank you to PDG, 

now 1st VDG Dale High for serving! 

    It is a busy time for clubs as they work the various annual fairs, upcoming Hallow-
een parades & other fundraising activities & in the midst of it all, October is “RALLY” 
month!  Please see that your club is represented at your Region Rally.  As I stated, 

we are all busy, but a few Lions can surely take ONE night to attend their RALLY! 

     “VISION” is the word for October, a part of the “CENTENNIAL CHALLENGE”.  We 
certainly don’t need a challenge to live up to Helen Keller’s request in 1925, asking 
the Lions to be “Knights of the Blind”!  The phrase, in the public eye, defines who we, 
as Lions, are & even though we support many great causes, we ARE the “Knights of 
the Blind”!  Ideas for the “Vision Challenge” abound on the International website.  

Such as………… 

         1.  Work with local eye care professionals to organize an eye health 

               safety presentation. 

         2.   Arrange an outing with visually impaired persons. 

         3.   Sponsor a Braille exhibit at your local library. 

         4.   Donate Braille books to your library. 

         5.   Conduct vision & diabetes screenings. 

         6.   Invite a visually impaired person, with a Guide Dog, to 

               speak to your club. 

These are just a few ideas, I’m sure you can come up with others.  Soooo……get to 
the “VISION CHALLENGE” & “git er done”!  After the event, REMIND your secretary 

to REPORT THE EVENT TO LCI! 

 

                                  LIVE the LION’S LIFE 

                                  LOOK for the NEED 

                                  PUT you best PAW forward 

                                                     & 

                                  SERVE from your HEART! 

                                               DG Kathy  

     NEW NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

14 District Newsletter, Lion Anita 

Palmer of the Christiana Lions Club 

will be our Newsletter Editor. All 

items to be included in the District 

Newsletter should be sent in Word 

format, or pdf. Pictures should be in 

JPG format All materials Should be 

sent to Lion Anita at her email ad-

dress:  

agordon50@frontiernet.net 

Please summit by Oct 25, Thank you 

 

     International President Dr. Ya-
mada’s theme: 

DIGINITY through humanitarian ser-
vice. 

HARMONY through cultural ex-
change & global projects 

HUMAINTY through serving. 

District Governor’s theme: 

LIVE the Lion’s LIFE 

LOOK for the NEED 

PUT your best PAW forward 

& 

SERVE from your HEART! 

“STRENGTHEN THE PRIDE’ 

& 

“IMAGINE the POSSIBILITIES” 



    

 DATE                             

  Oct 1st      

  Oct 5th      

  Oct  6th                        

  Oct 7th             

  Oct 8th                                   

  Oct 13th             

  Oct 14th                   

  Oct 15th                    

  Oct 19th 

  Oct 20th                    

  Oct 22nd      

  Oct 26th          .           

  Oct 27th                  . 

  Oct 28th          

  Oct 29th                           

  Oct. 31-Nov. 1 

 Nov 2nd             . 

 Nov 3rd       

 Nov 5th             

 Nov 9th 

 Nov 10th     

 Nov 11th        

 Nov 12th       

 Nov 15th       

 Nov 17th    

 Nov 19th  

 Nov 23rd       

 Nov 24tj 

  

  

 ACTIVITY                                     

Region I Rally 

Landisville Lions O.V. 

Mount Joy Lions O.V. 

Lafayette Lions O.V 

Region II Rally 

Millersville Lions O.V. 

Lioness Rally 

Region III Rally 

Wakefield Lions O.V. 

Penn-Elm Lions O.V. 

Region IV Rally 

Willow Street Lions O.V. 

Christiana Lions O.V. 

Adamstown Lions O.V. 

Region V Rally 

State Council 

East Petersburg 

Garden Spot Lions, O.V. 

Ephrata Lions O.V. 

Bareville/Leola/Leacock Loins O.V. 

Intercourse Lions O.V. 

Reinolds Lions O.V. 

Baron Stiegel O.V. 

Cabinet Meeting Reg III 

Columbia Lions O.V. 

West Earl Lions O.V. 

East Cocalico Lions O.V. 

Paradise Twp Lions O.V. 

 

LOCATION 

Kinzers Fire Hall 

Enck’s Conference Ctr 

Gathering Place 

Revere Tavern 

West Earl Fire Hall 

St Paul’s Lutheran Church 

West Earl Fire Hall 

Swamp Christian Fellowship Ch 

Tanglewood Golf Gallery 

St Paul’s Lutheran Church 

Country Fare, Myerstown 

Community Center 

Lions Community Bldg 

Park Place Diner 

Enck’s Conference Center 

Holiday Inn, Grantville 

Conference Center 

Martindale Fire Hall 

Ephrata Amvets 

Keika War Memorial Bldg 

Gordonville Community Church 

Reinholds VFW Post 6759 

Udder Choice 

West Earl Fire Hall 

Columbia Elks 

West Earl Fire Hall 

Reamstown Fire Hall 

Bird In Hand Restaurant 

                     
 SEPTEMBER-OCTOBER 2015 DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S SCHEDULE 



 

MESSAGE FROM YOUR 2ND VDG-BILL BROWN 

  Hi Lions 

   Hope to see all at the upcoming Rallies. 
We are excited to see the different Rallies 
and meet some New Lions. 

I want to thank Region V for inviting me to 
their joint Zone Meeting had a great time, 
and I learned a lot. 

Don’t forget to report all actives to your club 
Secretary for the Centennial Challenge 

         Remember to ASK 1 

 

         Lion Bill Brown 2VDG  

                 NEW MEMBERS FOR SEPTEMBER  

                           David Harnischfeger     Strasburg Lions  

               Danny DiPaula              Strasburg Lions  

               



HISTORY OF BLINDNESS 

 

By 2500 B.C. Egyptians treat eye         In the Middles Ages brotherhoods 
Disease & educate the blind.                of the blind organized in Europe. 

 

Louis Braille, a blind 15 year old           1911-New York State makes 

Developed Braille in 1864.                    education compulsory for the    
             blind. 

 

1925 – Helen Keller beseeches            1929 – 1st U.S. dog guide school   

Lions To be the “Knights of the Blind”    Was established in Nashville, Tn. 

 

1956 – Every state passes White cane 1938 – Three Detroit Lions estab-                                                          
Safety Laws             lish Ed Leader Dogs for the Blind 

 

1989 – Lions International launches      2008 – Lions raise more than 200 

Its SightFirst Campaign.                        million for Campaign SightFirst II. 

 



 

District 14-D Web Site 

Did You Know 
 

The District 14-D Website has a lot of useful and important information for all to use and look at. In the next few 

newsletters I’ll will take you through different sections of the website and introduce to areas you might not know 

about. 

 

The address of the District 14D Website is 

www.lionsdistrict14d.org 

 

Home Page 

 

The first web page you encounter when signing on to the site is what is called the ‘Home” page. This page introduces 

you to the District and is the starting point to links to many other pages. 

 

On the Left hand side is an area with the Heading of “Quick Links”.  When clicked on, these “Links” take you to 

sites/pages with important, interesting and useful information.  

 

Following is a quick explanation of the Second set of “Quick Links”. 

 

 International Convention: This link takes you to International’s Web Page that has everything you need to 

know about the next International Convention. This includes Registration Information (Along with an online 

Registration Form), Event Schedules, Seminars, Hotel Information, Costs, Tours and much more. 

 

 USA/Canada Forum: This link, similar to the International Convention Link, takes you to the Forum’s 

Website. Here you will find everything you need to know about the next USA/Canada Forum and allows you 

to register online. 

 

 Zone and Region Chairperson Center:  This link takes you to International’s Web Page for Zone and 

Region Chairperson. This page makes it easy to access information that is relevant to Zone and Region 

Chairpersons.  

 

 Leo Zone: Leos, Leo Advisors and Leo Chairpersons can use this link to find resources for leading your Leo 

club, planning projects, promoting your activities and more. 

 

 2015-2016 District Directory: This will link you to a copy of the most current version of the District 

Directory. 

 

 Newsletter: This will link you to a copy of the most current version of the District Newsletter. 

 

 State Tax Exemption Form: When clicking on this link a copy (which can be printed) of a “PA Sales Tax 

Certificate of Exemption Form” will be displayed. Use this form for Club functions and purchases and no PA 

Sales Tax will be charged. 

 

 Subscribe to Newsletter: If you are not receiving messages each month about the monthly newsletter or you 

accidently unsubscribed, use this link to subscribe. 

 

In the next Newsletter, I’ll start explaining the ‘Tabs” that are on the Home Page. 

 

I hope you find these trips to the 14D Web Site interesting and useful and that you use the Website often. I always 

welcome comments and any suggestions of items you might want to see on the Web Site.   

 

District 14-D Information/Technology Chairperson 

PDG Bruce Carpenter 

pa14dwi@ptd.net 



NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!! NEW!!  
 
 
 

Introducing the New Lioness “Region”--the Clone Zone, where "two of you are twice as 

nice" is the motto! Honest, this is NOT "double speak", ladies!!  It's your chance to look around 
and find yourself “reflected” in others.  Let the Lioness Spirit help you track down potential new 
Lioness Club members. You might have to search high and low, but when you see yourself in 
the “mirror”, you will know!  
 
Plan your search now for those special “Clones”, and remember that DG Kathy’s goal this year 
involves building on our clubs’ strengths as well as membership. And after 12 months of hard 
work (and fun!), we rightfully take great pride in our yearly accomplishments.  Let’s tally up our 
own and each other’s successes through a Lioness-only contest, with the prize being a special 
“Lioness Spirit” award, symbolizing one club’s outstanding achievements for District 14-D. 
 
In order to receive this award, which encompasses the fiscal year beginning on 7/1/15 and 
ending on 6/30/16, your club: 
 

1. Will have the highest percent increase in membership, AND 

2. Will have submitted all MMRs, AND 

3. Will have raised a total net profit of $6000 or more through fundraisers, AND 
4. Will have participated as a group in 2 or more community service events/projects, AND 
5. Will have had their VP contact and introduce herself to the 3 other VPs of the ‘Fab 4’  

 
Prepare to celebrate everyone’s successes and honor the winning club with the “Lioness Spirit” 
award at our Lioness Rally next year!  Contact Diane Coffey, Lioness Coordinator, for more info! 
 
 

 LLIIOONNEESSSS  SSPPIIRRIITT     

 
 

  



REGION 1 RALLY    

 

 Kinzer Fire Hall 

               

Thursday, October 1, 2015 

6:00 pm Lions Fellowship 

6:30 pm Dinner  $18 

Parmesan Fried Chicken   Roast Beef 

Mashed potatoes w/gravy 

Corn   green beans   pie & ice cream  

 

Bring 2 door prizes, food bank items & banner 

Make checks payable to:  District 14D 

Mail to: Region Chairperson Dawn Crossan 

28 Hertzog Dr, Leola, PA   17540 

By September 25, 2015 

 

Name ____________________   Number attending _________ 

 

Club _____________________   Check amt enclosed  _______ 

 



“REGION II RALLY” 

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2015 

 

WEST EARL FIRE HALL, BROWNSTOWN 

 

6:30 P.M. 

 

GREAT MEAL!! 

 

GREAT ENTERTAINMENT!!! 

 

ALL THIS FOR ONLY $18.00!! 

 

RALLY ROUND LIONS!! 

 

BRING: 

 

CLUB BANNER 

2 DOORPRIZES 

ITEMS FOR FOOD BANK 

 

SEND RESERVATIONS & MONEY TO: 

 

REGION II Chairmen Renaldo Angelini 

77 Hershey Ave.  

LANCASTER, PA.  17603 

 

(CHECKS PAYABLE TO DISTRICT 14D) 

 

 

CLUB__________________________________________________ 

 

#ATTENDING_________________________ 

 

$18.00 X_______             TOTAL___________________________________ 

 

R.S.V.P. BY SEPTEMBER 24, 2015 

                                     ----------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 





REGION III RALLY 

 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2015 

SWAMP CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP BANQUET HALL   6:30 PM 
390 SWAMP CHURCH RD 

REINHOLDS, PA 
 

FUN FELLOWSHIP AND MORE FUN 
 

MENU:  Fruit cup, Lettuce w/bacon dressing, Roast Beef, Baked Chicken, Mashed 
Potato, Buttered Noodles, Glazed Carrots, Apple Pie w/Ice Cream 

 
COST - $20.00 

                    Entertainment by The Flying Dutchman, Accordion Player 
 
 

RESERVATION DEADLINE IS WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2015 
 

 
MAIL TO: REGION CHAIRPERSON:  LION JOHN DANIELSON 
                                                              32 BILL DR., DENVER, PA. 17517 
 
NAME_________________________________________________ 
CLUB__________________________________________________ 
NUMBER ATTENDING______________________________   CHECK AMOUNT 
ENCLOSED_______________________________________ 
(Make checks payable to DISTRICT 14D)                                        DEADLINE:     OCTOBER 6, 2015 
 
 





 Region 5 Rally 
    Thursday October 29, 2015 6:30 pm 

 
    Enck’s Catering, 1461 Lancaster Rd., Manheim, PA 

 

Howdy, this year’s spirited Rally theme is honoring our servicemen and women.  Even if you are 

not a veteran, you are a “serviceman or woman” also.  Being a Lion is all about service.  Come on out 

and be honored. 

Why not make the Rally one of your regular October club meetings.  See some new faces, meet 

some interesting Lions, and oh yes, have a little fun. 

This year’s menu:   

 Roast beef, Dutch casserole, red skin bliss potatoes, broccoli/cauliflower/carrot mix, salad, 

fresh fruits and assorted desserts.  

Questions, call Gene Hilton at 426-3656 or e-mail  ghilton@embarqmail.com 

“Shoot” your payment to Gene Hilton 566 W Market St Marietta, PA 17547.  The cost, $23 per 

person.  Each club please bring two door prizes and canned goods for the less fortunate. 

 

Club or individual__________________________________________________________________ 

Number attending at $23____________________________________________________________ 

Total enclosed__________________________________payable to District 14-D 

 

Submit lower portion to Gene Hilton 566 W Market St Marietta, PA 17547 no later than October 20, 2015 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ghilton@embarqmail.com


Centennial Service Challenge Goal for the Month of October is: 

“Sharing the Vision” 

My husband (Bill Brown 2 VDG) had experienced blindness in 
both eyes several years ago. We were scared. 

He had 4 surgeries, and they were successful, of which we 
count our blessings. This is why “Sharing the Vision” 

is so important to our family. 

Imagine seeing colors, flowers, loved ones for the first 

time. Sight is such a precious gift. Fellow Lions let us be bea-
cons of light, so others can see. 

Your club can work on these Centennial Service Challenges all 
year. So, we can make our goal of serving 

100 million people by June 2018.  Be sure to report your service 
activities through MYLCI’s Service Activity Report. 

We want to Roar about our Service and get recognition 

for our endeavors. 

For more information, you can go to www.lions100.org 

I’m also available for any questions or concerns. (717) 517-
4672. 

Respectfully,  

Lion Lorraine Brown, District Centennial Challenge Coordinator. 

http://www.lions100.org


MANHEIM TOWNSHIP LEO PRESIDENT ROSS RECALLS HIS 
EXPERIENCE WITH QUEST 

 
 
As a senior looking back on the past, Quest was one of the most impacting classes in my life. 
While I don’t remember facts about Mayan civilizations from my 6th grade history class, I do 
remember many of the lessons Quest taught me. In 6th grade I never understood the impor-
tance of the class, in 6th grade you don’t care about the information on assorted drugs and the 
dangers of alcohol, because you assume none of your classmates would ever succumb to 
such things. But as time goes on, people change. And while some of my peers changed in 
negative ways, Quest taught me that for every negatively changed person, there are at least 
ten positively changed people. So while I felt like I was losing friends, Quest provided me with 
a ways of avoiding temptations and surrounding myself with people that wouldn’t inhibit my 
success. So in conclusion, I liked Quest because it was a fun class but because it also pre-
pared me for the future. 

2015 marks twelfth year that the Manheim Township Lions Club in partner-
ship with the Manheim Township Leo Club and Lions District 14-D has do-
nated Lion’s Quest curriculum materials to the Manheim Township School 
District. This donation of workbooks has saved the school district and commu-
nity more than $27,000 over the last 12 years, The Manheim Township Leo Club 
Seniors would have been in the first grade when this program was first intro-
duced. 

Attached is an article from Lori Shenk. the Quest teacher and an article from our 
current Leo President Ross. 

 

                        NEWS AROUND THE DISTRICT 



2015-16 QUEST PROGRAM BEGINS ITS TWELFH YEAR IN MANHEIM 

TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS FOR THE 6TH GRADE CLASS 

 
Article by Lori Shenk, Sixth Grade Quest Teacher 

 
At Landis Run Intermediate School, we’re gearing up for the 2015-16 school year and another 
dynamic year of learning in our Quest: Skills For Adolescence class. 
 
This year will mark the 12th year in a row that the Manheim Township Lions Club in coopera-
tion with Lions District 14D has supported our local Quest program by purchasing a workbook 
for each Quest student. Joining forces with these two groups has been the Manheim 
Township High School Leo Club each of the last four years. Talk about tangible support! The 
Manheim Township Lions Club has received matching funds from Lions District 14-D to pur-
chase 500 Quest workbooks each of the last twelve years. Four years ago, the Manheim 
Township Leo Club, sponsored by the Manheim Township Lions Club at the Manheim Town-
ship High School, joined the cooperative effort by making a financial contribution toward the 
workbook purchases each of those last four years. High school Leo Club members partici-
pated in the Quest Program when they were students in sixth grade. This cooperative effort 
of purchasing the Quest workbooks for the 440 to 480 students who go through the program 
each year, has saved the school district and the Manheim Township community more than 
$27,000 over the past twelve years. Thank you so much for this meaningful support all these 
years! 
 
If you were to stop by the Quest classroom this year, you’d likely experience our safe, caring, 
and respectful classroom environment, one that encourages good conversation, active listen-
ing, and class discussions that are meaningful, real, and deep. You’d see students learning 
skills they’ll need for tackling their teen years. 
 
You’d watch students sharing their talents, or listen in as students identify their values and fig-
ure out how those values could point them in the right direction when they’re at a decision-
making point. Or maybe you’d join a discussion about the effects of underage drinking, or how 
tobacco or marijuana can affect a young person’s health and growing body.  Maybe you’d 
even answer students’ questions about what it was like for you when you were in your teens! 
 
By the time you were done visiting, you’d have a taste of what it’s like to be a sixth grader in 

today’s world. 
 
What is it like to be a sixth grader? Sixth grade Quest students at Manheim Township will tell 
you, if you ask them.  Here’s a sample of some of their answers to the question: What are 
your thoughts and feelings about entering early adolescence? 
 
“I am getting older and getting a bit more responsibility. Sixth grade is great. You have nothing 
to worry about. I am a little nervous, but also excited to get taller. Honestly, I think that Quest 
is very helpful, because you get to understand what people are going through and how it re-
lates to you. Just so you know, I feel like I am so lucky to have Quest.” 



“I learned this year, it doesn’t matter what your clothes, hair, and outside looks like. It’s what’s 
on the inside that counts.” 
 
“I felt nervous and very much like no one knew me and everyone was mean. Now it’s a little 
easier with Quest.” 
 
“I agree with the paragraphs in the workbook. That whole one paragraph is exactly like me -- 
and my parents hate it when I have an attitude. They always ask me what’s wrong and I say 
nothing and it’s true. I really don’t know what’s wrong.  Words just come out and I don’t know 
exactly what I’m saying and I don’t really mean it. I really thought I was like anti-social or 
something, but when I read that workbook paragraph, it got my attention. I read it to my par-
ents and they said that they did not know that.” 
 
“I agree with the people in the workbook. My family thinks I am happy but the next minute I 
am mad.” 
 
“What is it like being me? Well, I think for me it is like great, but terrible, because I love 
school and my friends, but I always worry about “....wait -- am I popular or not? Am I cool 
enough?” Also, my parents are divorced and I live with my mom and I miss my dad.”.  
 
“My answer is no, no, no! I want to stay a child forever. I like my life how it is. I have no trou-
ble staying me forever.  Sixth grade is great, but it means I am growing up. Don’t make me 
grow up!” 
 
“I like sixth grade, and I love Quest. It’s weird, knowing you’re not the little kid you used to 
be. You’re growing up! Changes are weird. Soon I’m going to be on my own. SCARY!  I like 
how Quest is teaching us to become more comfortable with growing up. Some old friends 
don’t talk to me and don’t look at me. Do they still like me? Are they “too cool” for me?” 
 
As you can see, each sixth grader has a unique story, perspective, and experience to share 
with 
others. In Quest class students have space and time to consider who they are and who they 
want to become. The compelling Lions-Quest curriculum invites students to do so. Thank you 
to the Manheim Township Lions Club for providing workbooks to our students all of these 
years! What a privilege it will be to work and learn with another group of students in Quest 
class this year! 



                        NEWS AROUND THE DISTRICT 

  
Rent the newly re-
modeled Christiana 
Lions Club Build-
ing includes full 
kitchen or rent the out-
door Pavilion located at 
325 N. Bridge St. in 
Christiana…have your 
next birthday, shower, 
reunion, reception or 
meeting. Children can 
play, adults can relax 
or meetings and din-
ners can be held with 
ease. Contact Sheena 
at 610-979-0383 
or email chrisi-
ana.lions@gmail.com f
or additional rental in-
formation and availabil-
ity, 2015/16 is booking 
fast.  Rental fee is 
$100 plus a $50 secu-
rity deposit required to 
hold the date. 

The Christiana Lions Club holds monthly sub sales every third Satur-
day of the month. Fresh subs are available by pre-order, with a pick up 
from 7a.m. to 10 a.m. at the Christiana Lions Club building at 325 N. 
Bridge St. in Christiana - Cost is $4 each, or email  chrisi-

ana.lions@gmail.com  to order.  Thank you for your support! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE: District Directories are being dis-
tributed to Clubs by Zone Chairs and that corrections 
should be emailed to Mike Guinivan at mguini-
van@embarqmail.com.  A revised copy of the 2015-
2016 Directory will be posted on the District website 
from time to time.  

               IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT!!!! 

  Strasburg is back meeting at the Strasburg Fire Hall. 
 
  203 W. Franklin St.  
  Strasburg,  Pa  17579      
 

Mountville Lions Club will have a blood drive on Monday, November 2, 2015 from 

1:00 PM to 6:30 PM at Trinity UCC Church, located next to the swimming pool in 

Mountville.  Donors may reserve a time by calling the 

American Red Cross at 1-800-733-2767.  Walk-ins 

are also welcome.  Soup, sandwiches, drinks, and 

desserts are available to all who come in.  Contact 

PCC Steve Benedict at 789-9605 or PDG Ron Pe-

ters, 285-4795 for more information. Come out and 

give the “gift of life”. 

mailto:chrisiana.lions@gmail.com
mailto:chrisiana.lions@gmail.com
mailto:chrisiana.lions@gmail.com
mailto:chrisiana.lions@gmail.com


 Christiana Lions Visited the Avon Grove Lions Club on 9/23. Took a tour of their Book 

Barn! They have over  80,000 in books that are all in categories and by authors. Just 

like a library. All books are $1  except for the children's they are 25 cents!  Not only do 

they get donations on books to help with the Lions community work, they provide  medi-

cal equipment to those who  need it! This group of Lions go way beyond the call of duty!  

Was a joy to spend the evening with them and see all the wonderful work they do in the 

community!  

ALL funds raised are used to support services for the visually 
impaired and other community endeavors. 



                                                                               

 

PENN-ELM AREA LIONS CLUB 
 

SCRAP METAL RECYCLING 
 

and FALL CLEANUP 
 
 

Friday Oct. 16th, 5 – 7:00 PM and Saturday, Oct 17th, 8 AM to 1 PM at 
/Lions Community Park at 542 Oak Lane and Newport Rd. Lititz (ELM) 
 
It’s time to help the environment and recycle all the old metal lying around. 
Steel, aluminum, cast iron, copper, any metal items you want to get rid of.  
Bring your items to the Lions Park and we will send them to the recycler. 
What we can accept. 
Metal items only, no trash. 
Washers, dryers, water  
heaters, wire, fencing 
metal siding& roofing, 
appliances, soda and food  
cans lawn mowers, engines 
farm equipment, grills,  
electric motors, pumps 
lawn chairs, etc.         

What we cannot accept 
Oil and propane tanks, TV’s,            
computers, monitors, car  
batteries, newspapers, 
cardboard, magazines, wood,  
paper, plastic  and cardboard items. 
 
Wet, full or spray paint and chemical 
cans, gasoline cans, metal drums  
with liquids.   

 
Call 717-224-3501 regarding large items such as stoves, washers, dryers. 
Air-conditioners, refrigerators, freezers must be received before Oct. 2. 
Soda and food cans should be rinsed and dry. Oil, coolant and gasoline 
must be drained from all engines, transmissions, radiators, etc.  Empty, 
rusty or clean, dry metal drums and paint cans will be accepted with their 
tops completely removed.    
 

Contact a Lion for additional information or Gary Berlin 717 224-3501. 
Pennelmlions.pbworks.com    Email – pelweserve@gmail.com 

 

 We Serve   We Serve 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello and a Happy Summer to all of the "Fab Four" Ladies in Lancaster and Lebanon 

counties! 

As your new Lioness Coordinator, it will be so much fun to see and share with all the lionesses the creative 

ideas each of your clubs has in mind to make this your best year ever, both in fundraising and membership 

IMPORTANT~~~SAVE THIS DATE!! 

Our Lioness Rally will be held at the West Earl Fire Hall on October 14th. Plan on good food and lots of fun 

with old and new friends!  Just a reminder that each club is to bring 2 door prizes, food items for the food 

bank, and also your club banner.  More info next month! 

I look forward to meeting with everyone this coming year. Please do feel free to contact me at any time, even 

if it's just to say, "Hi!" 

With much appreciation for your service to humanity, 

Lioness Diane Coffey,  

Lioness Coordinator, District 14-D 

President, Lititz Lioness Club 



                                    Announcement                         

  

THE BARON STIEGEL LIONS CLUB 
IS HOLDING A  

SUNDAY BREAKFAST BUFFET 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2015 
7:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM 

AT THE BRICKERVILLE FIRE HALL 
Hopeland Road, Brickerville – North of Route 322 

 
The large selection of breakfast items includes: 

Eggs 
Ham 

Sausage 
Potatoes 

Pancakes and Syrup 
Toast 

Fruit Juice 
Coffee 

ALL YOU CAN EAT!!! 
Come join us and support local ball teams. 

 

 

          

                            

                               

 

 

 

 



Wilshire Hills Lions Club 

Vendor Bingo  

Sunday, November 1st 

 

$18 for 20 games of regular bingo at 2pm 

Doors & Kitchen open at 12:30 

Visit our vendors for early Christmas shopping! 

Prizes valued at $50 or more 

 

Location: Columbus Association  (Formerly Knights of Columbus) 

1575 New Danville Pike, Lancaster 

 

100% of proceeds benefit your community  

We are currently active with: 

Mom’s House, Veteran’s Victory House, The Pet Pantry 

Hershey Mill Home, Holiday Hope and Hambright Elementary 

 

For tickets, vendor information or to donate contact: 

Cheryl at 717-224-4378 or via email at wilshirehilslions@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 




